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OIR: 2425/1277 
 
 
7 March 2025 
 

 
  

 
 
Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 19 February 2025 requesting the following information: 
 
Could you please send me all documents, briefing notes regarding the 
Workshop: Proposed projects for new Policy Work programme 2024-27 to be 
held on 25th February? 
 
The Workshop: Proposed projects for new Policy Work programme 2024-27 to be held 
on 25th February 2025 was cancelled.  
 
The material originally proposed for discussion at the briefing will be incorporated into 
a report to for Council to consider for adopting the Policy Work Programme 2024- 2027 
on the 27 March 2025. 
 
Accordingly, your request is refused under section 17(d) of the Act as the information 
requested is, or will soon be, publicly available.  
  
The report for the Policy Work Programme 2024 – 2027 and all other agenda items 

for that meeting will be available at this link: Meetings and Agendas. 

Council meetings are open to the public, and you are welcome to attend. If you would 

like to speak at the meeting you need to register with the Governance team on (04) 

296 4700 or toll free on 0800 486 486, or email governance@kapiticoast.govt.nz. 

The meetings are livestreamed and are recorded and uploaded to our YouTube 

channel within three working days. You are able to access the livestream link and the 

You Tube channel link on our Meetings and agendas page (Meetings and Agendas).  

https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/council/meetings/council-meetings/meetings-and-agendas/
mailto:governance@kapiticoast.govt.nz
https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/council/meetings/council-meetings/meetings-and-agendas/
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You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz,  or by post to The Ombudsman, 
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 

 
 
Kris Pervan 
Group Manager Strategy and Growth  
Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu    
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